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Safety kit request 
 
From the 2015 season, a safety kit will be mandatory for all FR1.6 cars including the following parts: 
 

• Specific fuel line with Aeroquip connectors and pipes 
• Higher roll hoop (+30mm) 
• Extractable seat 

 
This safety kit will be charged 1923€ (excl. VAT & transport) . 
  
In order to deliver these parts on time, the number of safety kits needed for each teams must be communicated before 
January 2015, 17 th to the contacts below. 
 
Following the FR1.6 championship entered, please refer the number of kits needed to your related promoter: 

• FR1.6 NEC Junior: Mr Joost Custers (@: joost@mdh.nl, tel: +32 472 98 84 96) 
• FR1.6 Nordic: Mr Thomas Johansson (@: thomas@pro-consulting.se, tel: +46 708 81 63 05) 

 
 
 

REFERENCE NI_2015_FR1.6_1_UK 

DATE January 7th, 2015 

SUBJECT Safety kit request 

PART Fuel line, chassis, seat 

Information Note  N°1 2015 


